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Begins.... 

 

Last night I attended a very positive, informal meeting between Helston Town Council and 

the Directorate of the Helston Business Improvement Partnership.  At that meeting all 

concerns between the groups were addressed and it was fully agreed that the Council and the 

HBIP will work together as fellow volunteers for the benefit of the town.  I made it absolutely 

clear that I fully support the work of the various project groups that are so enthusiastic about 

Helston.   Wendy Radford-Gaby and Andy Perry (co-Chairs of the HBIP) and myself agreed 

that the meeting was a success and we will continue to explore ways in which the business 

leaders and the town councillors can come together again to plan for Helston’s future.  

 

 

Ends ... 
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